Park Commission meeting

Tuesday, June 12, 2018 at the Tyringham Park

in attendance Shannon Clark, Molly Curtin-Schaefer, Christopher Johnson

We reviewed the playground structure for defective equipment. Found none present.
No bees were present.

Signage is all good.

We will check on a new life saver for the pool.

New chips around the play structure will be placed in June 2018.

New picnic tables will be placed at the park and pool.

We discussed the aeration of the Town Pool with the windmill. We discussed cleaning the screen off in
the brock near the pond.

Molly Curtin-Schaefer made a motion to elect Shannon Clark as Chairman, Christopher Johnson
seconded.

Adjourned at 5:48 pm

Submitted by, Molly Curtin-Schaefer



